
Pacetti Bay Middle School SAC Meeting 

January 9, 2014 

 

Attendance:  Stacy Giangaspro, Lisa Fink, Sue Sparkman, Kelly Jacobson, Karin Gowens, Alyssa Gowens, 

Sarah Brown, Tim Klein, Vicki Padgett, Terry Padgett, Sarah Padgett, Dana Murray, Michele Dosio, 

Shiela Veatch 

 

 Meeting was called to order by Stacy Giangaspro at 2:11pm  

 

 Financial Update: Presented by Lisa Fink 

       The current balance is $0.  

 

 Needs Assessment Surveys:  

Our annual Parent Needs Assessment Survey is now available on the PBMS website.  SAC will 

review the survey results at the May meeting.  As an incentive for participating, parents can 

print a page at the end of the survey for their student to turn in for a reward to be claimed on 

2/7/14 or 3/7/14.   

 

 Faculty Spotlight: PE 

Our fabulous PE team is made up of Meghan Ryan, Dan Hawkinson, and Kimberly Schwenk.  

“New School” PE is more academic.  Our PE teachers do an amazing job balancing physical 

activity and academics.  They incorporate many opportunities for students to write in their 

notebooks and do projects.   

 

 IB/MYP Community Service 

Our students have created folders to house their IB community service forms and are tracking 

their progress in homeroom once a month. 

 

 Good News:  Presented by Kelly Jacobson 

Two of our teachers, Katie Jackson and Brook Sanchez, are relocating and therefore leaving 

PBMS.  They will both be missed.  We need FCAT proctors.  If you are able to help, please call 

Susan Green.  Many of our 8th grade students will be leaving for Washington DC this Sunday.  

Congratulations to Jack Blocker who was named our Support Employee of the Year!  Our 

Teacher of the Year, Meghan Ryan, and Rookie Teacher of the Year, Dan Hawkinson, will be 

recognized at the January 14th school board meeting.  We are excited to welcome Kristi Brantley 

to The Bay to replace Betsy Wilson.  Our holiday band and chorus concerts were a hit.  All new 

projectors have been ordered, thanks to the PTSO!  We had a successful gift card fundraiser 

before break.  Full-day PLC meetings have taken place.  These days are powerful as all subject 

teachers meet to share ideas and best practices.  The volleyball teams have been practicing and 

will have their first games Monday.  We are happy to welcome our newest Wildcat baby, Adelyn 

Hawkinson, to the family!  Adelyn was the first baby born in 2014 at Flagler Hospital.  After 

scrutinizing the budget, Sue hopes to have enough money to order 48 additional computers.  

This would allow for all commons computers to be replaced.  Through the Refresh Program, 

teachers will get new laptops and their old ones will be used to replace older student laptops.      



 

 Next Meeting Dates: 

The next meeting will be held on February 6th at 2:05 pm in the Media Center.  The remaining 

2013-14 SAC meetings will be held at 2:05 pm unless otherwise noted:  March 6th, April 3rd and 

May 6th at 5:00 pm. 

 

 Meeting was adjourned at 2:41 pm 

 


